single-user, bulk cargo port
near Kivalina. An investigation

A involvement pro-
gram, including two public
meetings, will be conducted as
part of the overall feasibility
evaluation. The place and time
of each public meeting will be
announced approximately one
month prior to the meeting
date.

A joint venture team, com-
prised of Tetra Tech, Inc. and
Wright Forssen Robertson, has
been awarded a contract to
perform the feasibility analysis
for the City of Kotzebue.
Completion of the Final Feas.
ibility Report has been sched-
uled for December 1982,



